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Behind the Badge Video: Part 3
The Illinois Sheriffs’ Association launched a video series entitled “Behind the Badge” on May 5th, 2021.

The videos feature Illinois Sheriffs as they share stories of what life is like as law enforcement officers in
modern America. Behind the Badge video series serves as a tool to forge stronger relationships between
law enforcement officers and the Illinois communities they serve.

Meet Sheriff David Clague of Knox County in his Behind the Badge interview, now on ISA social media
sites.

Click below image to view video.

https://youtu.be/xcKI52ZKxZs
https://youtu.be/xcKI52ZKxZs

